
Mathletics update  

 

Thank you to all the children that have been working so 

hard on their Mathletics learning at home. 

From 20th March until 1st May 457 certificates have 

been earned.  

The children of Christchurch Infant School have earned 

388 bronze certificates and 63 silver certificates. This is 

so many that we will not be able to email these out to 

you but they will be waiting for you at school when we 

return. There are also 6 children that have earned gold 

certificates! These will be emailed out to you to print at 

home. 

Well done to all of you and keep working hard to earn 

your awards.  

Mrs Green 


